
PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT 
DA23/1596

The following council-related 
Development Application has been 
received by Shoalhaven City Council 
seeking approval for:

Proposal: 	
Extension of the Ulladulla Civic 
Centre to increase the storage 
capacity of the building. The works 
involve the creation of 2 storerooms 
the new lower-level room is 30m2 
and the upper-level room 91m2.

Property:	
66A St Vincent St, ULLADULLA - 
Lot 340 DP 44294
Princes Hwy, ULLADULLA - 
Lot 2 Sec 3A DP 759018 
81B Princes Hwy, ULLADULLA - 
Lot 4 Sec 3A DP 759018
81B Princes Hwy, ULLADULLA - 
Lot 3 Sec 3A DP 759018
81B Princes Hwy, ULLADULLA - 
Lot 302 DP 755967

Applicant:          
Matthew Crangle

Consent Authority: Shoalhaven City 
Council

The application and associated 
documents can be accessed on 
Councils website www.shoalhaven.
nsw.gov.au  by following the 
Development Application Tracking 
link (Track a DA) from 30 August 
2023 to 27 September 2023
Any person during the above 
exhibition period may make a 
written submission in relation to the 
development application detailing 
reasons for objection or support 
(making reference to DA23/1596). 
Submissions will be accepted on 
or before 27 September 2023 or 
may be made online using the DA 
Tracking link on Council’s website.

For information on the display of 
submissions, obligations to declare 
reportable political donations, 
submitting pre-printed form letters 
and petitions refer to Council’s 
‘Community Consultation Policy for 
Development Applications’ which is 
available on Council’s website under 
‘Policies’.

Further enquiries on this matter 
should be directed to Council’s City 
Development Directorate 
on 1300 293 111.
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Draft Food Premises 
Administration Fees 2023/24 - 
Public Exhibition

Shoalhaven City Council resolved 
on 14  August  2023 to place 
on exhibition the draft 2023/24 
administration fees for food 
premises.

Council  is seeking your comments 
on the draft fees with submissions  
to close on 29 September 2023.

The Draft fees are available for 
viewing on Shoalhaven City 
Council website and at Council’s 
Administration Building.

Comments on the draft fees can  
be provided via the following:
Website: Shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au and 
search documents on exhibition
Email:  
council@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au.
Post: Shoalhaven City Council, PO 
Box 42, Nowra, NSW, 2541

For further information on the draft 
fees please contact Shane Pickering, 
4429 3111.

Submissions made to Shoalhaven 
City Council will be considered as 
public documents.


